
Olentangy Lady Braves Soccer Boosters 

Minutes 

September 14, 2016 

Call to Order—Sign in sheet 

Approval of Last Month Minutes 

Update from OAB meeting-The booster drive raised a total of $16,977. Thanks to all of the parents and 

players who volunteered. Soccer had the second highest participation. 

Officers Report 

 President-Chris Garner- We are looking at dates for a Canes fundraiser. 

 Vice President-Chris Hoeppner-Team hotel for next years summer tournament will be the 

Marriott in West Chester. 

 Treasurer-Ron Walker-All accounts reconcile. 

 Secretary-Christy Zahner 

Coach-Megan Kirsten and Coach Earl 

 Updates/Announcements 

 Requests/Recommendations-Please donate any outgrown soccer gear to Coach Earl. He 

distributes it to local families. 

Old Business 

 Banquet-Glen Ross Confirmed, November 15 

 Team dinners may still be scheduled. E mail vinomom08@yahoo.com with date, time, and 

address. 

 Ball kids still needed. Sign up genius will be sent to the 3v3 participants. Feel free to forward the 

sign up genius link to any club teams. Service hours are also available for helping.  

New Business 

 Homecoming coat check-October 1. We will need 10 volunteers. Look for sign up genius.  

 Senior night updates-The budget was increased due to the number of seniors this year.  
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 Photos for end of year slide show-Please download any pictures you have taken this year to the 

Shutterfly account on the team web page. 

 November election of new officers-Please consider running for an officer position. It is helpful to 

have parents from different grade levels represented.  

Next Booster meeting October 12 

Any Other Business/Adjournment 

 

 

 


